
Dear Parent(s)/guardian(s), 

My name is Tina Howell and I want to welcome you and your child to the 

2024/2025 school year. This is my 28th year of teaching and I have spent 27 

of those years teaching students with disabilities.  My goal this year is to 

enhance the lives of students with disabilities through modeling, modifying, 

and creating a curriculum to meet their specific learning and social needs 

through an engaging environment that is student centered and welcoming. 

My instructional philosophy is for all students to 
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